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AVAILABLE THROUGH VETERINARIANS 

VET-KEM (R)

QUICK BREAKING INSECTICIDE FOAM

FOR CATS AND DOGS 

Kills fleas and ticks

CAUTION         EXPLOSIVE

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

GUARANTEE: 
Pyrethrins.....................................0.100%
Piperonyl Butoxide.............................0.200%
N-Octyl bicycloheptene dicarboximide...........0.366%

REGISTRATION NO:  20694  PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS:  200 g

SANDOZ AGRO CANADA, INC.
SUITE 302, PLAZA 4, 2000 ARGENTIA RD.

MISSISSAUGA, ONT. L5N 1W1

VET-KEM  IS A REGISTERED TRADEMARK OF SANDOZ LTD.

INDICATIONS:

Kills dog and cat fleas, American dog and American brown tick.

DIRECTIONS:

Shake can well before using.  Hold can about 2 cm above pet's
back and spray the foam from the pet's head to tail.  Do not
spray face, eyes or scrotum.  Rub the foam thoroughly into the
pet's coat using a comb, brush or hand.  Repeat as necessary.



PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under pressure.  Do not
place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or other sources of
heat or store at temperatures over 50'C.  Do not spray in eyes or
face, or on scrotum of pet.  Discontinue use if dermal or nasal
irritation develops.  Do not use on nursing mothers or on puppies
or kittens under 8 weeks of age.  Do not use on sick animals.  Do 
not use on animals under drug or pesticide treatment.  For use on 
pregnant animals, consult your veterinarian.  Do not use near
fish, food or foodstuffs.  Avoid inhalation of spray.  Wash hands
after use.

FIRST AID:

If sprayed in your eyes, flush with clean water.  If irritation
persists, obtain medical attention.  If accidentally swallowed,
obtain medical attention at once.

DISPOSAL:

When container is empty, press valve to release all pressure.
Dispose of empty container in regular household garbage.

HOT LINE:  1-800-766-7378

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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